One of the many great scholarship opportunities at CMU is the Colonel Harold L. Patrick Endowed Scholarship. CMU alumna, Gretchen Heegeman (BME ’22), is a four-year recipient of the scholarship. Gretchen is the High School/Middle School Band Director at Mancelona Schools, where she is also an alumna. She has played the oboe for most of her life, including when she was part of the The Chippewa Marching Band.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Gretchen says receiving the scholarship while at Central Michigan University helped her become the teacher that she is today. “(Because of the scholarship), I was able to participate in the marching band and do extra things, like take oboe lessons. That was an extra expense each semester. But one of the things that we like to practice in music, is that, in order to be a good teacher, you have to be a good musician. All the extra things the scholarship allowed me to do in college helped me become a better musician, which helped me be a better teacher.”

The Colonel Harold L. Patrick Endowed Scholarship was established in 2007 to support a renewable scholarship for a full-time undergraduate student with a cumulative minimum GPA of at least 3.0. The scholarship is open to anyone, but preference is given to Mancelona High School students.

If you or someone you know is interested in supporting student scholarships at CMU, please contact the CMU Advancement office. 

Email: advancement@cmich.edu 
Phone: (989)774-3312

